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Foreword

I am pleased to see that Gunter Hager, a dedicated supporter of the Tibetan 
people has written about his experience of years of interaction with the 
Tibetan community in exile.

Providing a holistic education to the Tibetan refugee children has been our 
main focus and it is individuals like Mr. Hager, who stepped forward in 
supporting our effort by providing material and moral support. Through 
his several visits to the Tibetan schools in India he has also become aware 
of the contribution that the Tibetan culture and tradition can make to this 
world.

I thank Mr. Hager for his support and his initiative in bringing out his book, 
Thank You, Tibet. I am sure the reader will find it beneficial.

With my prayers.

13. February 2019




